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Eugene Tenants Alliance recently participated in a state-wide Zoom meeting of 

renters groups. What I heard loud and clear is that many renters are scared and 

angry, afraid of no cause evictions and rent increases they cannot pay, which will 

have the same result. While I'm fortunate to be in subsidized housing, I'm very 

concerned about the many who are at the mercy of greedy landlords and could easily 

end up homeless and in danger of dying on the street. I support this bill and anything 

else you can do to help renters. We really need a better cap on rent increases. 


